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Dear Water User,

The enclosed post card provides notice of the date, time and meeting place for the 1998
annual meeting for Water District 43-B. The department has mailed this same notice and letter
to each Upper Raft River and Clear Creek water right holder in Idaho. Please note that only one
meeting and time has been designated for the water district, which includes both Upper Raft
River and Clear Creek users in Idaho. The department is not designating a separate time or
meeting for Clear Creek users as it did last year. All Clear Creek and Upper Raft River water
right holders in Idaho should attend the meeting at the time shown on the attached post card.

The district advisory committee and secretary have indicated a preference for a meeting
agenda which first addresses normal business of the district. If neccessary, issues concerning
Clear Creek which require further discussion or attention may be addressed later in the meeting.
IDWR is not organizing any specific meeting with the Utah Department of Water Resources, or
any type of joint meeting between Idaho and Utah Clear Creek water users. However, IDWR
representatives are willing to be available and meet with Utah water users or officials if there is
an interest or need. If such a meeting is held, IDWR would prefer it be scheduled for the same
day and place as the Water District 43-B meeting, but at a time that does not conﬂlct with the
same meeting. "

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

A

Tim Luke

cc: Allen Merritt, Southern Regional Manager




